
 

 

Tameside Specialist Outreach Support Services 

Would like to invite you to our parent group at our new venue: 

Russell Scott Primary School, Clare St Denton on; 

 
Wednesday 29th of January 2025 from 9.30am - to 

11.30am 

 
Our parent group is facilitated by Russell Scott Primary School in Denton 

and allows time for parents/carers from Tameside Schools of 
Neurodivergent children and young people with a diagnosis (or going 
through a MAAT/ADHD assessment) to come together in a nurturing 
environment to share their journeys and ask for or offer advice, in 

addition to having guest speakers who will offer invaluable information on 

their specialist topics. 

 
The focus for this session is: 

The Role of the Educational Psychologist (EP) - delivered 

by our guest speaker, Beth Shaw from Tameside 

Educational Psychologist Service. 

 
If you are interested, please contact the school office number below to book your 

place. Please note there are no crèche facilities for young children. 

 
We look forward to meeting with you. 

 
Russell Scott Primary School 

Clare Street, Denton, Manchester M34 3LQ 
Telephone number- 0161 320 5186 

 

 
                                                                                                                   

   


